
Bangers and Bingo:  2023-2024 
 
Bangers and Bingo made a come-back after a hiatus from November 2019 through to March 
2023 due to Covid. 
 
John and Janet Pitcher, with the able assistance of sons Charles and Oliver, did the cooking, 
serving and clean-up for a fun-filled evening on the 18th of March 2023 in the Church 
Institute.  Pete Marsh controlled the calling of numbers, Angie Pearce delivered the 
delectable prizes, and Norman and Betty Blades masterfully managed the Draw.   
There were 46 in attendance, who produced a profit of £445.91.  Unfortunately, several of 
those attending contracted Covid soon after, which resulted in the planned evening of 17th 
June being cancelled. 
 
November 4th, though, was a success with John Pitcher and family again dealing with the 
meal for 36 of us, and the Bingo and Draw adding to our joy of gathering together.  £411.25 
profit went to church funds.  A lovely evening was had by all. 
 
We are in the process of setting a date for another Bangers and Bingo in the near 
future.  Linda Scoles    


